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                                                                                  Date: 06.05.2024 
Dear Sir / Madam,   

Greetings,         

 I wish to inform that a “Press Meet” will be held regarding the combined UG 

admissions for TNAU & TNJFU Nagapattinam, Diploma, Postgraduate and 

Ph.D., programmes of Tamil Nadu Agricultural University for the academic 

year 2024-25, by Dr. V. Geethalakshmi, Vice-Chancellor, TNAU on May 07, 2024 

by 11.00 a.m. in the Committee Room of Vice-Chancellor, TNAU, Coimbatore.  

   

I therefore request that a Reporter, Photographer and Videographer may kindly 

be deputed to attend the press meet for giving wide publicity through your esteemed 

Daily / TV / Magazine.  

 
       

 I solicit your kind cooperation and support in this regard.  

 Thanking you,  

         Yours sincerely, 

 
                                              Public Relations Officer 

To 
The Editor / Reporter / Photographer / Videographer 


